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It is my belief as a 57 year long resident of  Douglas and  Curry county state of OR 

that the residents of there own  county should be allowed to make the decision on 

how  there county is managed in regard to cougar populations and the laws that 

regulate it. That the populas of the off the state should not govern over the people 

that live in lower population county's in this instance.  


